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ST, JOHN'S A,C,W. = Leeds Rear

St. John's A.C.W. held their annual
Christmas meeting at the home of Mrs,
Ruthanna Glover. Following a brief
business session, refreshments were
served and a good time enjoyed by
alle The Quilt was won by Mrs,

Dorothy Berry of Ottawa,

A farewell gift of a hand=-painted
china plate was presented to the
Rector's wife = Mrs, Meg., Bugler.

St. John's parish will miss the Rev.
and Mrs. Bugler very much, and wish
them well in their new appointment,

At a service of Morning Prayer at
St. Johnt on Dec. 16, thirty Pew Bibles
were dedicated. These bibles were
donated by members in memory of loved
ones. A red dossal curtain, donated
by Mrs., Marilyn Laming Jeffs was
dedicated in memory of Mr. David Laming.

The January meeting was held at
the home of Mrs. Winnie Bryan in
Gananoque. Memberships were renewed
and a summary-report for 1979 was
given by the treasurer,

St. John's A,C.W. has now established
a Music Fund for the choir which will

‘be used to purchase music for future use,

Donations would be appreciated.
We look forward to this New Year =
being the 130th anniversary of the founding
of St. Johns, Leeds, and we extend a very
warm welcome to our new Rector - Father
and his wife Elaine

LYNDHURST U.C.W.

Don Baile

The January meeting was held at the home

of Mrs. Iva Sweet. Hazel Gilfillen is

acting president for Helen Moorhead who

is vacationing in Florida. Hazel welcomed
everyone and asked us all to read in unison
"The Purpose of the United Church Women" .
Mary Townsend read the scripture taken from
the book of Proverbs. Mrs. Marion Warren
was in charge of the devotional. Hyms 640
and 350 were sung, followed by prayer.
Minutes were read and approved and the
treasurer's report given. Roll call was
answered by |10 members and 2 guests, Isobel
and Mary Lee Ashby, whom we were happy
to have with us. A number of dues were
paid. The offering was taken by Mary and
dedicated by Hazel. Thank you notes were
received from Mrs. Hattie Chase and Mr.
Bland Love, and from Mr. & Mrs. Hannah.
Mary Townsend read material on Stewardship.
It was moved by Vienna Kelsey and seconded
by Mary Townsend to se nd a gift to the Holder
triplets. The business portion was taken care
of , and Marion Warren held a contest of
scrambled words. Mrs. Audrey Welch read

a humerous article " Children remain a
mystery to Mom". The meeting was adjourned
followed by a delicious lunch served by Ruth
Galway and Audrey Welch. Vienna Kelsey
thanked lva for opening her home to us and
Ruth and Audrey for the lunch, to Marion and
all who took part.
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TOWNSHIP OF REAR OF LEEDS & LANSDOWNE

Dog Tags and licences for 1980 are now on sale at the Township

Office during office hours.

of 6 months is required to have a tag.
for each male or spayed female if only 1 is kept = $3.25

for each additional male or spayed female
for a female dog is only one is kept
for each additional female dog

fee is :

Every dog that has attained the age

The licence fee and tag

$5.25
$5.00

$7.25

The licence and tag may be obtained by mailing the following
information and cheque or money order to the Township at
Box 160, Lyndhurst, Ontario, or you may call in person if it

is convenient.
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NAME OF DOG Sex
| BREED Age

Name of owner:
Address of Owmer:
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The Royal Canadian Legion

LyYyNDHURST (ONT. No. 504) BRANCH
LYNDHURST, ONTARIO
KOE 1NO

1979 was a very good year for the
Lyndhurst Legion. Proceeds from the
Pingo's, dances and banquets, were
used for expenses and various commun-
ity projects, i.e. $500.00 to sponsor
the ball team, $800.00 to St. Vincent
de Paul Hospital, $100.00 to the
Santa Claus Parade, $30.00 to the

Public School Essay § Poem competition.

The Lyndhurst Legion has hospital
beds and wheelchairs available to
the community. If anyone is inter-
ested, please contact the Legion to
make arrangements for the loan of
any of these items.

On Feb 5, we will hold a special
benefit bingo, in memory of Bill
Loverock. All proceeds are to go tc
Mrs. L. Loverock.

invitations have been sent to the
lLachine Legion for a return visit
on March 15. These is a hope that
these visits could become an annual
event.

Two dances will be held in Feb., a
Valentine's dance on Feb 16, and
the regular dance on Feb 23.
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TOWNSHIP OF OF

COUNCIL NOTES  yopns & LANSDOWNE
Meeting of Council held January 7,
1980 in Council Chambers:

*authorized payment of general
accounts in amount of $7,859.17
*authorized payment of Road Voucher
in amount of $3,398.53

*authorized petition to Ministry
of Transportation and Communications
for final payment of subsidy for
1979

*authorized erection of a stop sign
at Jjunction of Twp. road coming out
of ILyndhurst Estates and Red Horse
Lake Road

*appointed Mrs. Janet O'Meara to
complete Mrs. Trick's term as
representative on the Rideau Lakes
Union Library Board

*appointed Roy Greenhorn and Gordon
Leadbeater as Township representat—
ives on the Building Committee
*appointed Murray Seaman and Roy
Greenhorn as Township representatives
to North Leeds Planning Board

Meeting of Council held January 21,
1980 in Council Chambers:

*authorized payment of general
accounts in amount of $6,550,37
#By-law 2=-1980 to provide for
erection of stop sign

#By-law 3-1980 to prescribe the
height and description of a lawful
fence within the Township of Rear of
Leeds & Lansdowne

#authorized making of application
for Ontario Home Renewal Program
Grant for 1980-81

#approved Ontario Home Renewal
Program Final Application for loan
*made a grant of $40.00 monthly

to North Leeds Lantern

*made a grant of $25.00 to St. John
Ambulance

Next Regular Meeting of Council
scheduled for 1:00 p.m. Monday,

Fubrllll'? 16’ 1980 ®




